Wik
NSW The Hon. David Elliott MP

covernment  Minister for Police and Emergency Services

Director — Budget Estimates Secretariat
Room 812, Level 8

NSW Parliament House

Macquarie Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am advised that on 5 September 2019 the Police Commissioner wrote to the Director,
Committees, correcting the transcript regarding comments he made in relation to the Budget
Estimates hearing on 29 August 2019.

At the bottom of page 10 of the uncorrected transcript the Commissioner of Police said: “We
have a witness that turns up. We are not given the person’s name. We are not given any
information about this witness...”

The Commissioner was incorrectly advised. | would be grateful if the footnote on page 10 is

amended to note that the above comment should be disregarded from the Commissioner’s
evidence.

Yours Sincerely

The Hon. David Elliott MP
Minister for Police and Emergency Services

(U\,September 2019

GPO Box 5341 Sydney NSW 2001 = P; (02) 8574 6290 = F: (02) 9339 5564 = W: nsw.gov.au



